
Pinewood Springs Property Owners Association Meeting 

                           January 18, 2017 

 

Informational meeting only. Quorum not present. 

 

Teresa Koby presented suggestions for wording and placement of signs at the TUBS. 
They were generally agreed with, with minor suggestions. Steve Fitzgerald has agreed 
to make them. 

 

We discussed guidelines for closure of the area during high water, and whether that 
decision should be made by the PSPOA or by the Sheriff. We agreed the lawyer for our 
insurance should be contacted for input. 

 

Tom Koby reported the hydrant at Crescent Lake has been replaced. Water hammer 
caused the damage, so the pipe will be extended to prevent a recurrence.  

 

Joan Paskewitz    

 


